
Minutes - April 21, 1998

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 P.M. by President John Blessing, NØYRL.

The secretary made an unimpressive attempt at reporting the minutes from the previous meeting. (He didn't have them written up yet).

"Joe" in the College of Engineering informed our adviser that if any inventory items are located in the weapons room, we can bring them to him to determine their future.

There was discussion of acquiring a used KSU computer, with the goal of having one (1) usable computer in the room. No action was taken.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:14 P.M. Following the meeting, all members present journeyed across the street to the weapons room to take part in the most impressive house cleaning in the
storied 71-year history of the KSUARC. In a mere 75 minutes, six members transformed a room that had become an obstacle course, a wasteland, a plain mess into a neat, clean amateur radio
palace.

Wahoo!

David Yoder, KAØJPM
secretary-treasurer
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